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March 3, 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Department of Pupil Services is excited to have Missy Wrigley, Consultant from the State
Education Resource Center (SERC), presenting What Parents Need to Know about
Secondary Transition Planning Services. While this is geared towards the parents of high
school special education students, all are welcome. A recent flyer from SERC included the
following:

“What is the student’s dream for life after high school?” Parents and other family members
are vital to the transition planning process, especially because a student’s ethnicity and culture
must be considered when developing a plan for secondary transition. To become informed
participants in the transition process, family members must know about the Individuals with
Disabilities Education Act (IDEA 2004) regulations specific to the Individualized Education
Program (IEP) and transition services at the secondary level, as well as about adult service
agencies that can provide supports.

Please join us on Wednesday, March 29, 2023 at 4 pm in the Lyman Memorial High School
Library to learn how you can prepare your child for life after high school. Please RSVP by
Wednesday, March 22, 2023 using the link below:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfdkpYAXKgqcJdQWOKLlXnBZNamNhgcheJNiDeXBf

EOs2_dlw/viewform?usp=pp_url

Please reach out with any questions.
Sincerely,

Dawn DeLia
Director of Pupil Services
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